
 
 
 
 
 
 

21-12-2000 
         
 
 
The Secretary 
Department of Mines & Energy 
GPO Box 2901 
DARWIN  NT  0801 
 
Attention: Principal Registrar 
 
Dear Sir 
 

RE:  EL 9318 “Branch Creek”,  N.T. 
5th Annual Report for Year Ending 4th November 2000 

 
Please find herewith the fifth Annual Report No. 24521 by Gerard Rheinberger, titled as above. 
 
A copy of the report in digital format is enclosed. 
 
Expenditure has been reported in separate letter from our Perth Office. 
 
 
Rehabilitation 
 
There was no ground disturbance during the reporting period. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Ian Hubbard 
Northwest District 


